
 
Change in Las Vegas Holy Wedding Anniversary Plan 
 
Michael Balcomb 
April 20, 2013 
 

From: David Rendel 

Subject: URGENT -- Change in Las Vegas Holy Wedding Anniversary Plan 

To: District Pastors Group 

Cc: Bishop Ki Hoon Kim, Michael Balcomb 

Date: April 20, 2013, 7:59 AM 

 

Dear District Pastors, 

 

We have just received a message from Bishop [Ki Hoon] Kim that the size of participation in True 

Parents' Holy Wedding Anniversary celebration in Las Vegas has been reduced due to space limitations. 

Now, only ONE representative from each District may attend. They should register and offer a special 

donation as previously announced. 

 

Please notify leaders and members in your Districts immediately about this change. 

 

Thank you for your leadership in addressing this matter. 

 

Rev. Rendel for Dr. Balcomb 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

 

 


